Welcome To McKenzie Pediatrics!

Drs. Todd Huffman, Catherine Grenier, & Naoko Hokari

1442 South A Street  Springfield, OR 97477

 Tel:  541.726.4100    Fax:  541.726.4900
www.mckenzie-pediatrics.com

Office Hours:
 Monday through Fridays  8:30 a.m. to 5:30 p.m.
After-Hours:

Drs. Huffman, Grenier, & Hokari share call with Dr. Robert Velarde (Eugene Pediatrics) &

Dr. David Miller (Pediatric Care Associates). Call 726-4100 and the on-call pediatrician will be paged to your number.  Please, extremely urgent or emergent calls only! Prescription refill requests will be handled during regular office hours, only.

Well-Child Checks:

Breast Feeding Visit at 1 Week, Then 1st Well-Check at 2 Weeks

Well-Checks at 2, 4, 6, 9, 12, & 18 Months (immunizations at each except 9 months)

Well-Checks at 2, 3, 4, 5, 8, 11-12, & 14-17 Years (immunizations at 5 & 11-12 Years)

Office Policies:

Please be 15 minutes early to Well-Child Checks!! Office visits with the physician are 10-15 minutes for ill-visits, and 30 minutes for well-child checks.
Please give 24 hour notice of cancellations. If the first appointment is missed without such notice, we will not reschedule your appointment.

After 2 “no-show” appointments, a warning letter will be sent. If a third appointment is missed you will be asked to find another physician.

Nurse phone calls usually returned within 2 to 4 hours (often sooner). Billing questions handled during regular office hours…call 726-4100

About The Doctors:

* Dr. Huffman is originally from Ohio, and trained at Ohio State University. He began his pediatric career in 1992. He and his wife, Dr. Theresa House, have 2 daughters.
* Dr. Grenier was born in France and raised in New Orleans. She trained at Louisiana State University.  She began her pediatric career in 1980. She and her husband, Kelly, have 6 children, including triplets!
* Dr. Hokari was raised in Japan, Germany, and Connecticut. She trained in New York City and in New Jersey. She and her husband, Ben, have 2 sons.
